

Mr Gerard Hayes Secretary Health Services Union (HSU)

Level 2, 109 Pitt St SYDNEY NSW 2000

Attention: Matthew Ramsay

By Email: secretary@hsu.asn.au

Dear Gerard

Re: Change of Reporting Lines

Central Coast Local Health District (the District) wishes to advise the HSU that the reporting line for Ward Clerks and Clinical Support Officers will change from the Patient Services Manager, Beverley Williams, to the new Wyong Clerical Manager, this position is currently being recruited.

The District considers the benefits will include value-added management accessibility for communication and support. The District wishes to advise this change will occur when the recruitment for the Clerical manager is completed.

This notification is made under the Clause 1 and 2 of the Health Employees Conditions of Employment (State) Award.

Staff have received communication outlining the future change of reporting line. There will be no changes to the conditions of employment or rate of pay as a result of this move.

If you have any questions in relation to this please do not hesitate to contact me on 0418331699 or via email. If you have any further questions please contact me on (02) 4394 4872 or via email Sharyn.Bannister@health.nsw.gov.au. Alternatively, M/s Cheryl Robertson, HR Business Partner can be contacted on 0447 596 174 or via email Cheryl.Robertson@health.nsw.gov.au.

Yours Sincerely

Sharyn Bannister

Clinical Services Support Manager

Thoryn Barnes 4

Wyong Hospital

27/03/2023